
 
       Sidewinder PTO General Meeting Minutes 

 March 26th, 2020 
 

 
I. In an effort to ensure the health and safety of our students, faculty, and families 
during this time of concern regarding COVID-19,  the ​general meeting has been 
cancelled.  ​Governor Doug Ducey and Superintendent Kathy Hoffman announced a 
statewide closure of Arizona schools from Monday, March 16, 2020, through the end of 
the school year. 
 


